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Instructions for Submitting Public Comment 

 

The Nevada Governor's Office of Science, Innovation and Technology (OSIT) is pleased to provide 
this opportunity for Public Comment on the State's BEAD Final Proposal.  The Final Proposal 
describes Nevada's BEAD subgrantee selection process, how OSIT complied with NTIA 
requirement, and the results.  The Final Proposal can be found on the OSIT 
website: https://osit.nv.gov/Broadband/BEAD/ and published here: 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1UdTVmb8Ts96Xjnm_9PvSpnejRkUaD-lE 

 

Comments can be made at the following link: https://forms.gle/mbW2kzKtokpLmD8t9 

 

Comments will be accepted until: September 3, 2025, at 12:00pm PT 

 

Comments can also be mailed to: 

Nevada Governor's Office of Science, Innovation and Technology (OSIT) 

Re: BEAD Public Comments 

680 W. Nye Lane, Suite 104, Carson City, NV 89703 
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